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Laser Steven Haas Public comments on both Codes of Conduct and JC&D Rules.

To All Concerned:

It is almost axiomatic that there is a prosecutorial gap between Judicial Complaints and
transparency on accountability for violations, arbitrary & capricious, of the Judical Canons of
Conduct; notwithstanding the fact there are disproportionate amounts of due process and
accountability for abuse of discretion.

Compounding these issues are the miserable failures of the system of Justice to police itself
concerning systemic & incestuous abuse of the public at large under "Color of Law" (Civil
Rights violation of due process in violation of 18 U.S.C § 242).

If this Committee really cares about restoration of the public's faith in the integrity of the
judicial process, it seems to me that the Commission would insure quarterly public disclosures
of efforts to administrate Justice by disclosing efforts to compel adherence to the Codes of
Conduct and Judicial Conduct and Disability.

The truth needs no disguise!

Sincerely

Laser Steven Haas

Victim of Judicial Misconduct
323-214-6527
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